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Comments: I would like to thank you for taking the time to read my comment on this topic as I'm certain that there

is an abundance of locals who are also sending theirs in. Because of this, I'll keep it short and sweet. A lot of

locals are worried about being priced out of a vacation spot that they can still afford in the state with the

expansion of this lodge, and it's important to take care of locals now more than ever with the increasing prices

and population within our state. This property also butts up against the Bob Marshall Wilderness, with an

immense concentration of wildlife that will create more conflict should an abundance of food and tourism be

introduced to the area. With the inevitable issues that will arise, comes more work for FWP in mitigating these

instances and educating tourists on a cyclical basis. Something that takes time and resources. I am against the

proposal for these reasons. Thank you.


